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Cotton On recalls power bank 
 

Cotton On has announced a voluntary recall of their Pocket Power Charger Banks. 
The affected power banks have the potential to overheat, posing fire and electric shock 
risks to users. 
  
The affected power banks were sold between 26 October 2018 and 29 January 2019. 
They have style numbers 419501 or 419502, followed by a colour code from 01-23 
(e.g. 419501.13). Look for the style number on the back of the packaging. 
  
Consumers who own the affected power banks are advised to stop using them 
immediately and contact Cotton On for a refund or exchange. 
  
For more information, please call +65 800 852 6362 (local number) or 
email customerenquiries@cottonon.com.au. 
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